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Dear colleagues,

The School Complex in Rogalinek (Wielkopolska Region) - a friendly and cosy school
located in one of the most beautiful regions of Poland - the west, is looking for partners
for a future Erasmus+ project.

The school is situated in a quite unique environmental conditions - in the middle of
Wielkopolska National Park, strictly connected to NATURA 2000 area, close to many
Monuments of nature (the famous Rogalinek Oaks - monuments connected with the
earliest history of Poland) and in the neighbourhood of Rogalinek Landscape Park.

Our school is not big as it only has 180 students in both Primary School and Gymnasium
(Lower Secondary School). There are 28 teachers of all subjects. The school plays an
important role in the local community, as a place of meetings and local events. It has a
unique spirit of an old fashioned school and all the possibilities to fulfil the demands and
educational needs of the modern world.

For a few years the school has been taking part in a Comenius Project. It is impossible to
overestimate the values of the project for our students and teachers. Since 2010 nearly
30 students, as well as many of the teacher, have taken part in the mobility projects.
They not only visited many European countries, but also hosted friends from all over
Europe in their homes in Poland.

It has always been a great benefit both for the school and the students to have an
opportunity to visit various schools and places and to compare the educational systems.
Sharing international adventures, making friends, taking up challenges and solving
problems together with the others is an essential value in young pupils' development.

The school took part in various projects, such as : Customs and Traditions, Forests and
Sustainability. Because our current project will soon be finished and we still have many
ideas to share with the European partners, we are looking for schools willing to become
our partners for next projects. We can suggest our own titles, but we also want to join
another schools in any of the projects existing in the new formula of the Erasmus
Programme. We are open for any interesting ideas, suggestions and exchanges. We can
also provide additional materials and details of our achievements.

We are looking forward a successful cooperation in the future!
Contact:
Agata Wojcik

School Comenius Project Coordinator

Email: agata_rosadzinska@wp.pl



